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April 5, 2016 
 

Riverside Drive Road Reconstruction 
Public Open House #2 

 
 
The City of Toronto is reconstructing Riverside Drive from South Kingsway to Brule Gardens, and resurfacing 
Riverside Crescent, to bring the streets to a state of good repair. We invite you to attend the second public 
open house to learn about the design, ask questions, and provide feedback. 

 

Date:   Monday, April 18, 2016 
Time:  Drop in from 6:30pm – 8:30pm, no presentation 
Place: St. Pius X Catholic School 
        71 Jane Street, Toronto  

 

During the first public open house (February 25, 2016), the City presented preliminary designs for Riverside 

Drive. Thank you to everyone who attended the open house and shared comments afterwards. Insight 

provided by local residents helped to shape the next iteration of the design, which will be presented at the 

second public open house. This event will provide an opportunity for you to comment on the revised design 

and share your insights on how Riverside Drive could be improved.  

 

The reconstruction of Riverside Drive will include: 

 Replacing the existing retaining wall at the south end of the street to upgrade the aging structure and 
stabilizing the slope 

 Narrowing the roadway  

 Replacing the painted road markings at Riverside Drive and Mossum Road with extended boulevard 
and landscaping  

 Greening the street with additional plants and trees 

 Replacing the watermain and substandard water services where required 

 Connecting the pedestrian network in the neighbourhood by constructing a sidewalk 

 Constructing curbs, gutters, and a boulevard 

 Enhancing storm water management, including installing permeable pavers at certain sections 

 

Riverside Crescent will be resurfaced as part of this project.  
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MAP OF WORK AREA 
 

 
 
 
 

MORE INFORMATION: 

If you have questions, please contact us. If you are unable to attend the public open house, you will be able to 
view the materials online afterwards and submit comments until Monday, May 2, 2016. 

Sr. Public Consultation 
Coordinator 

Kate Nelischer, knelischer@toronto.ca, 416-392-4360   

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website 
toronto.ca/riversidedrive  

 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  

mailto:knelischer@toronto.ca

